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            CLUB MEETING OF JULY 25, 2016 
 

13 club members were at the meeting, an increase of 8.33% over the 12 members the previous 
week.   Medical issues, work commitments and whatever else, is taking a toll on attendance at our 
meetings.   Members at the meeting Monday were Pat, Bill, Vince, Ann, Anne, Wyatt, Brent, Tim, 
Ben, Dave, Emmet, Bob R. and Bob F.   A special guest was Ann’s daughter Amara. 
  

We had a nice meal of pulled pork sliders (i.e. small sandwiches), potato salad and house salad 
with balsamic dressing.  My compliments to the B & T chef for the “soft” potatoes in the salad----
potato salad that I buy at the grocery store deli usually has hard potatoes. 
  

We sang “Hey Look Us Over” (we hail from far and near) ---“God Bless America” (to the oceans 
white with foam)---and “The Packer Fight Song” (go you green and gold to glory).   I noticed that 
Amara was singing enthusiastically----definitely enhancing our musical sound! 
  

Two Happy Dollars from Brent regarding our Brat Barn sale last week: (1) to commend Rick for his 
good organization of the brat sale, and (2) for the great selling job that Joe’s son did to encourage 
brat customers to buy another sandwich and a soda.   Tim had a Happy Dollar to tell us about the 
great vacation he had with his sons. 
  

President Pat said that the Brat Barn had a profit of $560.   Thank you to our members who 
worked at the brat sale. 
  

Tim LeMere introduced our program speaker, Brown County Sheriff’s officer Ryan Werner.    Ryan 
is the county DARE (drug abuse resistance education) officer.  He told us about that program 
which is focused on education of students for prevention of drug use and to discourage 
membership in gangs.  Officer Werner is an enthusiastic speaker who clearly enjoys his job.  It was 
interesting to hear him describe his work with the DARE program. 
  
  

 



 

 

AUGUST PROGRAMS 

 
August 1---the speaker will be Dennis Gullickson, the acting president of Green Bay Theatre. 
  

August 8---Pat will arrange for a program. 
  

August 15---Charity will introduce Jane Jordan, the Executive Director of Wellspring, a social 
service and welfare organization. 
  

August 22---Ann Patteson will introduce Victoria Simonelli who will tell us about NCCC 
AmeriCorps, an organization that works for the welfare of America. 
  

August 29---Doug Ramsey will have a program. 
  

In September Bob Rowan has the program on Tuesday the 6th (the day after Labor Day) and Rick 
has the program on the 12th. 
  

by Bob Fahres 
  
  
 
 

 


